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14 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Industrial Action Thursday 16th November 2023 

 

The Senior Management of Omagh High School have been notified by the Education Authority that the 

four largest non-teaching unions are planning to take industrial action on Thursday 16th November. 

 

This action involves school-based staff working in Omagh High School, including administrative, 

classroom assistant, caretaking, catering and supervision staff. 

 

The school Senior Management have risk assessed the impact of these services not being available on 

Thursday and have taken the decision to close the school to all pupils for timetabled classes. 

  

Pupils’ attendance record will not be affected by this closure.  Pupils have already been provided with 

revision material in preparation for the forthcoming internal examinations and should continue to revise 

and prepare for these examinations at home during that day. 

  

The Year 8 Parents’ Meetings scheduled for Thursday 16th November will take place as planned. 

Please arrive at school during the agreed time. 

 

Students return to school on Friday 17 November 2023 as normal. 

 

Thank you for support with this matter. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

C Gaitatzis 

Principal 
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